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We have received concerns about the deteriorating condition of the road
surface in Hillside Place.

We  have  therefore  contacted  the  Roads  Maintenance  Partnership  seeking
repairs.

Meantime, we have been assured that the junction of Hillside Drive / Hillside
Road will be resurfaced in the near future.
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